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Lebanese Muslim Association
Board of Directors
18 November 2022

The LMA Board is pleased to announce the acquisition of a block of 20 studio apartments,
located at 243a Hume Highway Greenacre.

The 1,524sgm complex comprises 20 self-contained studio apartments. The versatility of the
building is such that it could be used for any number of purposes which will cater for the needs of
those in our community who are most vulnerable.

Possible options that the Board will investigate for the use of the complex include as a domestic
violence shelter, emergency housing or NDIS use. We will seek to cater for those in the
community who are most at risk and/or requiring a high level of care.

The current LMA Board, which was elected in December 2021, has implemented several key
changes over the past 11 months which have enhanced the many services that the LMA provides
for the benefit of the community.
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The Board is focused on delivering positive news and great outcomes for our community, and the
purchase of the Greenacre property for $3.68 million is another astute investment by the LMA
designed to benefit those who most require our help. It follows the announcement in June 2022 of
our acquisition of the 6,040sqm aged care premise at 65 Dutton St Bankstown for $10 million.

Next Steps

Settlement is due in Q1 2023. The Board will commence work on assessing the best use of the
site, for the betterment of our community.

The LMA will not be seeking donations from the community to fund the purchase.

The LMA Board is driven by developing and improving services for our entire community, across
all of our core community services.

These two acquisitions will be followed up by better, improved services and facilities to
accommodate and service our whole community; these will be announced in the near future....
please watch this space.

Please address any enquiries to info@lma.org.au.
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